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San Diego Superior Court 
To Reduce Small Claims Night Court 

Kearny Mesa Night Court Will Reduce to One Night a Month 
 
 

Effective December 1, 2012, the Superior Court of California, County of San Diego, is 

preparing to reduce the number of nights one can appear in Small Claims Court.  Night Court at 

the Kearny Mesa Branch (the only facility to hold Small Claims Night Court) will be reduced 

from one night a week to one night a month with a 5:00 p.m. calendar time.   

The Kearny Mesa Branch located at 8950 Clairemont Mesa Boulevard, San Diego, will 

hold Small Claims Night Court on the first Thursday of the month. 

This action is being taken due to unprecedented and ongoing state budget reductions.  

Pursuant to Government Code section §68511.7, the court is inviting public comment on this 

change prior to implementation.  To ensure prompt review and consideration, comments should 

be submitted electronically through the court’s website at http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov (click on 

“Invitation to Comment”). 
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